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Nevada Incentive Payment Program News  
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) has announced the Nevada Incentive Payment Program 
for Electronic Health Records (EHR) will begin to accept provider registrations from the Centers for Medicare & 
Medicaid Services (CMS) in late summer 2012.  This means that Nevada providers will be able to register for the 
program with CMS, and then access the Nevada Electronic Health Record Incentive system to complete their 
Medicaid EHR Incentive Attestation and receive their incentive payment.    

Additional Nevada Medicaid EHR Incentive Program news, updates and program information can be found on the 
DHCFP website (https://dhcfp.nv.gov/EHRIncentives.htm).  Check the site often for additional details, including 
dates when Nevada Registrations can be completed on the CMS Registration website. 

 


